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September 13, 2022 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Carmen D. Diaz  
Acting Secretary of the Board 
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Avenue, 
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, NJ 08625 
board.secretary@bpu.nj.gov 
 
Re:  Energy Efficiency Annual Progress Report – Elizabethtown and South Jersey Gas – 

Program Year 2022 
DOCKET NOS. QO19010040 & GO20090619 
DOCKET NOS. QO19010040 & GO20090618 

 
 
Dear Acting Secretary Diaz: 
  

Elizabethtown Gas (“ETG”) and South Jersey Gas (“SJG”) (collectively “the Companies”) 
submit this letter to inform the Board that the Companies in conjunction with the other New Jersey 
natural gas and electric utilities will submit the first Annual Progress Report – Energy Efficiency 
Programs on October 17, 2022 not the original date of September 13, 2022. The date is based on 
discussions with and agreement from Staff and Rate Counsel that the report would be submitted 30 
days after the finalization of the first energy efficiency utility annual report template. 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly. 
 
       Respectfully, 

 
Deborah M. Franco 

 
 
DMF/caj 
Enclosure 


